
 

 
 

 

Rotary Meeting:  Monday, June 3, 2019 

 
Panel – Ending the Childhood Literacy Crisis 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
  
Children not reading on grade level by 3rd grade are 4 
times more likely to drop out of high school. Only 34% 
of third-graders in MNPS are reading on grade level.  
This discussion will address key topics to understand 
childhood literacy in Nashville. Find out what our city is 
doing to address this crisis and how we can be 
involved. Literacy is a key area that NRST Footprint 
Fund addresses through funding and volunteering with 
Book’em and Moves and Grooves.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Panelists: 
• Denine Torr, Director of Community Initiatives, 

Dollar General, moderator 
• Indira Dammu, Advisor to the Mayor, 

Education Policy, Metropolitan Nashville & 
Davidson County 

• Erica Mitchell, Chief Community Impact 
Officer, United Way of Metropolitan Nashville 

 

  
New Member Proposals:  The following applicants have moved through the application process and been approved for publication and 
consideration by the general membership.  If no objections are filed in writing within 10 days, the applicants shall be declared elected to 
membership.  Until notified by the Rotary Office, the applicants HAVE NOT completed the membership process. 
 

Kate Sherrard Chinn  
Head of Community Relations   
AllianceBernstein       
Sponsor:  Angie Adams & Meg Harris   
   
 

Jenna Muller,Senior Director 
Cushman & Wakefield 
Sponsor:  Charley Hankla 

 

Falon V. Scott, CEO & Founder 
Evolution Event Solutions 
Sponsor:  Liz Allen-Fey 
 
Chelsea Peterson,  
VP Director of Client & Community Relations 
PNC Bank 
Sponsor: Janet Miller & Tari Hughes 

 

Welcome New Members! 
Thank you to Lady Bird for hosting New Member Orientation on May 19! The Orientation Committee welcomed 
seven new members with fellowship and information on the Rotary Club of Nashville.  
 

 
    
 Richard  David  Libby    Angela    Andrea       Ryan         Debra 
            Abramson            Anthony              Callaway               Courtney               Lindsley                  Stout                  Sunderland 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

	
The	Rotary	Club	of	Nashville	meets	Every	Monday,	Noon	to	1:15	p.m.	at	the	Wildhorse	Saloon,	120-2nd	Avenue	North	

ASSISTING	AT	ROTARY	THIS	WEEK	
Speaker	Introduction:	Kristen	Keely	Dinger	
Invocation:	Christine	Bradley	
Registration:	Susan	Huggins			
Greeters:				
Scanners:		Kelly	O’Connor/Walker	Morrow	
Parking	Vouchers:		Kathy	Parolini	

 



 
 

Don’t miss the next Rotary After Hours for a 
Salute to Suzanne! 

 
Suzanne Buchanan is retiring on June 30 after 
an incredible 31 years of service to The Rotary 

Club of Nashville.  Join fellow Rotarians to 
celebrate Suzanne’s many contributions to our 

Club. 
 

RSVP here  
or drop by on June 18th from 5:30-7:00 p.m. 

 at Bar Louie in the Gulch.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ROTARY CLUB OF NASHVILLE 
3401 West End Avenue, Suite 318
Nashville, TN  37203 
(615) 645-5935 
www.nashvillerotary.org 

 
 
 
 

Rotary dues and NRST Footprint Fund contributions: 
The Rotary Club of Nashville’s fiscal year ends on June 30.  Please be sure that your membership 
dues and NRST contributions are paid in full.  
Contact Olivia in the Rotary office at olivia@nashvillerotary.org if you have any questions.  
 


